
                                                      

Enfield Asthma Friendly Schools Project                                       
 

We would like to introduce the Enfield Asthma Friendly Schools Project, which is an initiative to help improve asthma management within our 
community. Working together will help to identify and support the children and young people (CYP) whose asthma may be causing concern.  
 
‘Asthma Friendly School’ status will be awarded annually to all schools that achieve the following standards: 

1. have an Asthma policy and Asthma representative. 
2. Register of all CYP with asthma. 
3. Ensure easy access of asthma inhalers  
4. have Emergency Inhaler Kits  
5. Display asthma emergency posters 
6. ensure that a minimum of 85% of staff have Asthma training. 

For more information please contact:  Tamanna Begum or Sammy Ndlovu-Dawika , on: rf-tr.enfieldasthmafriendlysch@nhs.net  or your 
allocated school nurse on: northmid.cedarsn@nhs.net 

Further info about Asthma Friendly Schools can be found here: London-schools-guide-for-the-care-of-CYP-with-Asthma.pdf (healthylondon.org) 
 
                                                                   


